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January 24, 2013
Dear Key Stakeholder,
On January 22nd the Camdenton R-III Board of Education met in a special session to consider a bond issue for the April election.  Bonds would be issued for the following:

· Construction of a new Osage Beach Elementary School

· Renovation and additions to Hurricane Deck Elementary School

· Renovations on the main campus for increased security measures

· Refinancing of outstanding Lease Purchase Certificates

The Board considered the input from our community through our Patron Panel meeting and also two District-wide telephone surveys.  Through these forums several key points were shared.  These include:

· Similar opportunities and facilities for all elementary students

· Osage Beach Elementary School is at enrollment capacity

· Highway widening at Hurricane Deck will close one entrance to the facility.  This in turn causes a safety issue for traffic entering and leaving the property.

· Dogwood Elementary is also nearing capacity enrollment.  New elementary buildings on our outlying campuses can help alleviate some of this pressure.

The issue the District will run in the April election would not raise our District’s tax levy.  This is possible due to low interest rates, economical construction costs, and good financial stewardship by our School Board.
More information regarding this issue will come in the following weeks.  
This is an exciting time to be a Laker!

Your Partner in Education,
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Tim Hadfield, Superintendent
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